From: Patricia Green

Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 3:04 PM

To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] For Council Agenda

To London City Council:

It has been reported that a McDonalds with a drive-thru is being discussed by City Council to be
placed on the corner of Adelaide and Windermere streets. This proposed development has
been opposed by City staff and the UTRCA.

The discussed location is known to be in the flood plain of the Thames River and is adjacent to
the beautiful Kilally Woods. Kilally Woods is one of a few protected environmentally significant
areas in London. It is home to many amazing and endangered and threatened species. Both
the Thames and Kilally Woods should be treated as treasured assets of this city.

This proposed development is entirely contrary to the declared climate emergency and the stated goals
of making London a sustainable and healthy city.

Fast food outlets do not contribute in any way to the health, beauty or climate change
advancement of this city. Suggesting one be placed on the flood plain of the Thames river, and
near this environmentally significant area would be a very regrettable error.

| urge you to vote against this proposal.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Patricia Green
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